Instructions for Attending Remote 341 Meetings — William L. Fava

341 meetings, also known as meetings of creditors or trustee meetings, are held using the Zoom
application. Around 10 days prior to the date of the meeting my office will send an email with a link that
will take you to the Zoom lobby and when your case is called we will transfer you from the lobby to the
virtual meeting room.

The email is sent to the attorney for the debtor.

If you are not represented by an attorney (Pro Se), a creditor or any other party in interest you can email
trustee@favafirm.com and let us know where you would like the link sent. Please make sure to include
the debtor’s name and case number for the meeting you would like to attend.

If you have any other questions about this feel free to send them to trustee@favafirm.com.
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